
NOTICE OF TRUST
ADMINISTRATION

The  Trustee  named  below
gives notice of the death of
Roberta  W.  Hammel,  late  of
the  Town  of  McCandless,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania,  who  died  on
January 24, 2022. During her
lifetime,  the  Decedent
established  the  Hammel
Family  Irrevocable  Trust,
Dated  January  17,  2018,  of
which Michael Hammel is the
Trustee. The Trustee requests
all persons owing debts to or
having  claims  against  the
Decedent to make known the
same in writing to him or his
attorney,  and  all  persons
indebted to the Decedent to
make payment to him without
delay:   Michael  Hammel,
Trustee,  8689  Washington
Heights Drive,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15237 or to: James M. Herb,
Esq.,  James  M.  Herb,  P.C.,
Attorney-At-Law,  464  Perry
Highway,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15229.


